
Mayfield High School: Summer Reading 2025 

Summer reading is meant to bridge reading skill attrition from the previous school year to the next. This 
summer we encourage all students to visit the Mayfield Public Library, a local bookstore, or download 
a book electronically. Summer is a wonderful time to explore a new idea, place, or time period, and we 
encourage you to open a book and discover it.  

Here are some suggestions: 

● Select a memoir, autobiography, or biography about an individual of personal interest that has
been published between 2015 and the present. Read for pleasure and consider the value of the
person's experiences and messages.

● Stories of Freedom: Choose a novel—fiction or nonfiction— centered around liberation,
breaking away from constraints, pursuing independence, or the pursuit of freedom.

● Select an award-winning book that was published within the last 10 years.
● Ask a friend or family member for a suggestion—what was the “best” book they have ever read?

Some AP English classes do have required assignments. In these cases, your new teacher will reach out 
to you before the end of the 2024-2025 school year.  

Enjoy the summer, the time, and the opportunity to read and learn about something new. We are excited 
to see you in August. 

The English Department 
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